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August, 2021, Prayer Letter

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I pray that my Prayer Letter finds you doing well! Freda and I would like to
thank each of you for your prayers and support.

Bibles in the Philippines

Several years ago, the Lord opened the door for BEAMS to be able to ship
Bibles to the Philippines through a Balikbayan Cargo company. They load the
| boxes onto cargo ships and deliver them to our distribution
point in the Philippines. Missionaries Dennis and Gloria
Ebert have been helping us with this endeavor for several years. Recently,
Sis. Ebert shared this picture of BEAMS Bible recipients. Thank you for
giving to the BEAMS ministry.

René and Freda Freret

VBS Project :

[ am pleased to report that through the generosity of God’s people, we

reached our goal of $40,000 to provide 5,000 Spanish Bibles to Bolivia. The
Bibles will soon be on their way.

National BEAMS Conference
We are looking forward to the National BEAMS Conference on February 21-22, 2022.

Please mark this date on your calendar and make plans to attend. Lord willing, Dr. Johnny Pope,
Dr. Joe Arthur, Dr. Tom Wallace, Dr. J.D. Weido, and Dr. Scott Wendal will be preaching for us.

Serving as a BEAMS Missionary

We have been busy with packing and preparation for our move to Souderton, Pennsylvania.
Freda and I look forward to visiting churches in Pennsylvania, New York, Maryland, and Virginia
to share the BEAMS ministry and bring boxes of Bibles for mailing as soon as we get settled.

Thank You
Freda and I thank each individual, church, and pastor for your faithful prayers and support
for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries,

René and Freda Freret



